AGRT41@aol.com

Re: Permission to mount sign for Plumb Gallery
May 15, 2025 at 5:40:17 PM

Jen Charleson

Hi:

| have reviewed the proposed sign for the Plumb Gallery and certainly
approve the signage and location. Please accept this note as my
consent to hang said sign.

Anthony G. Thomas
254 Great Road
North Smithfield, Rhode Island 02896

On Thursday, May 15, 2025 at 02:45:37 PM EDT, Jen Charleson
<jennifercharleson@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Mr. Thomas,

Things are going well over here at 437 Hope Street. We’ve applied for a permit to
mount a sign, and worked with the same designer/installer that created the sign
next door for Nikki at Beau. The size & location is approved by the town, but they
asked me to provide written consent from you before they can proceed with the
permit. Any chance you could reply to this email with written permission? The
photo mock up of what we are planning is attached.

Thank you!
Jen Charleson



Town of Bristol, Rl

Nick Toth commented on HDC Completeness Review:

Message:

Where:

Type:
Number:

Good Morning -

Please attach written permission from the building owner to make
alterations.

439 HOPE ST
Sign Permit
61237
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